
Weekly News - Friday 12th March 2021

Year 5

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back everyone!

We hope you are all getting to grips with morning and afternoon
routines once again now that we are back at school? It has been fantastic to see all the
children back in the classrooms again. They are so delighted to see their friends and be out at
playtimes running around and having fun. We have been impressed by how resilient they have
been this week, but I think everyone (staff included!) is tired now and ready for a rest this
weekend.

We have had a focus on PSHE in Year 5 this week, with a view to reconnecting and recovery.
This will inform our curriculum throughout the remainder of the term and beyond.

It seems so long ago now, but we would also like to take this opportunity to thank you all for the
kind and thoughtful gifts you gave us at Christmas. They were very much appreciated. Thank
you!

Have a lovely weekend!

English

We have started a new unit of work in English based on the book ‘Here We Are’ by Oliver
Jeffers. This book is about relating to our planet and the people in our world.

Maths

In maths, we have begun work multiplying and dividing decimals.

Foundation Subjects

The children have been exploring volcanoes in Geography and we made ‘oobleck’ in
Science (ask your child if they can remember what is special about this material!)

Notices & Reminders

Please remember that your child should have a waterproof coat with them every day, so that
we can go out for fresh air and a run around, even when it is slightly damp. Thanks.

Diamond Work Award

Sycamore: Soha Lime: Amber Ash: Rannvj


